
Prime Minister’s Spelling Bee 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The Prime Minister’s Spelling Bee, run by Kids News.com.au, will be hosted at Bacchus Marsh 
Grammar from Tuesday 16 – Friday 26 August 2022. 

The Spelling Bee: 
• is free to all students in Years 3-8 who have not turned 15 before 1 February, 2022;
• is an online competition only.  Entrants answer 30 random spelling words per round.
• has three reading levels for Year 3-4, Year 5-6, and Year 7-8.
• participants will be notified about the day and time they will compete.

The Spelling Bee is an online National Competition.  Entrants who have the most accurate spelling 
in the fastest time will progress to state/territory finals on Thursday 1 & Friday 2 September and 
then national finals on Thursday 8 September. 

If your child would like to participate, you must return the signed consent form by Tuesday 16 
August, 2022. 

Further information and rules for the Spelling Bee are available at kidsnews.com.au.  

Regards, 

 Feona West  
Teacher-Librarian 


